Dear Mrs Fitzpatrick

Further to our conversation earlier this week | am writing to object to the planned building works at 12 Highgate
West Hill N66JR.

The objection is to the proposed Gym and Summer House in the rear of the garden.
The house is listed Grade 2 and the size and character of the ‘extension’ is not in keeping with the listed property.
The size of this additional building is extensives and will impose on my home which is also Grade 2 listed, the current

view from my home.

The large glazed windows proposed are facing directly toward my property will cause severe light pollution and
noise disturbance especially when it is used as a ‘summer house’ and ‘residence’.

Furthermore, the size of the building means that the construction will require significant foundations which is likely
to disturb the roots of the protected trees in my property and the hedge of yews which run along the border. These
are particularly important for screening purposes. Yews are very sensitive to root disturbance.

Please let me know as soon as possible if this is the correct procedure and language for an objection.

Kind regards
Patricia Gorringe

Sent from my iPhone



